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L01 FFL: 13.640m

L02 FFL: 16.517m

L01 FCL: 16.086m

L00 FFL: 10.000m

L00 FCL: 13.257m

L02 TERRACE FFL: 16.877m

Existing 'Assembly
Rooms' lettering to be

retained.

Increase parapet by
350mm to provide a

min of 1650mm
screening from terrace

FFL to top of parapet

Existing parapet level
shown dashed.

Extent of glazed roof
terrace access shown
dashed where beyond
parapet

Extent of fixed glazed
wrap over rooflights
shown dashed where
beyond parapet

L01 FFL: 13.640m

L02 FFL: 16.517m

L01 FCL: 16.086m

L00 FFL: 10.000m

L00 FCL: 13.257m

L02 TERRACE FFL: 16.877m

Increase parapet by
880mm to align with
existing adjacent eaves
level. To provide a min
of 1100mm from
terrace FFL to top of
parapet.

Existing parapet level
shown dashed.

Extent of glazed roof
terrace access shown
dashed where beyond
parapet

L01 FFL: 13.640m

L02 FFL: 16.517m

L01 FCL: 16.086m
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Extent of opaque film to
lower fixed sash leaf

shown grey hatched (up
to 1700mm AFFL)

L00 FFL: 10.000m

L00 FCL: 13.257m
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Extent of existing
external staircase to be

removed shown red
dashed.

Sash windows as per
current.

Existing door removed
and infilled below

proposed sash window to
existing aperture.  To

match adjacent window.

Extent of opaque film to
lower sash leaf shown
grey hatched (up to

1700mm AFFL).  Lower
sash required to be

openable to allow for
emergency egress in the

event of a fire

Dash showing bulkhead
behind window

L02 TERRACE FFL: 16.877m
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12 Park Road, Hampton Wick

Bluecrest Land Ltd
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